
Head Teacher Message

Upcoming Dates

Weds 17th Sept – Yr 5 Swimming*
Thurs 18th Sept – Yr 6 Trip to 
Natural History Museum*

Thurs 18th Sept – Yr 4 Swimming*
Fri 19th Sept – Flu Vaccination 

Programme. (Consent deadline 
16th September)*

Fri 26th Sept – Macmillan Coffee 
Morning in the Main Hall

*Please see your emails for more 
information

We have some school tours running 
this term. If you have any friends or 

family who have children starting 
school next year, ask them to call us to 
book a spot! Dates can be seen here.

Friday 12th September 2025

Attendance
This week’s attendance figures:

Whole School Attendance:  96%

Music is in full swing! We have four new Rock 
Steady bands, drumming, piano, strings, 

guitar, brass, woodwind and vocal groups. 
Soon, year 6 will start to learn the ukulele 
during their music sessions and choir will 

be learning all their new songs to perform. 
During music lessons this week, the children 
have been playing a range of instruments, 

including glockenspiels, percussion 
instruments and paper cups! The new 

reception children have learnt some fun songs 
and been playing with claves. What a fantastic 

start to the new school year!

Class % Class %

Tower 92 Golden Gate 99

Westminster 100 Lions Gate 90

Severn 99 Manhattan 93

Clifton 98 Ikuchi 98

Jubilee 94 Anji 96

Tyne 99 Auckland 90

Amb 94 Sea Cliff 98

Music at Edenbridge Primary   Around the school in pictures!  

Search for 
@edenbridgeTPA
and hit follow to 

join us!

Follow us on
Instagram! 

School gates open at 8:35am 

School doors open at 8:40am

School doors will be closed at 
8:45am

Gates will be shut at 8:50am
Any children arriving to school after 

8:45am will have to enter through the 
school office to be signed in and will 
be given a late mark on the register.

Arriving at school  

Friday 26th 
September at 

10:00am in 
the hall!

We’re only in the second week of term, but already there’s a wonderful buzz of learning 
around the school. Our children have settled in brilliantly to their new classes and are 

showing great focus and enthusiasm for their learning. 

The year 4 and 5 children made a big splash this week enjoying their first swimming lessons 
of the year! A huge thank you to our parent helpers - without your support trips would not 

be possible.

Our reception children have made a wonderful start to their school journey – we’re so proud 
of how confidently they have settled in. A huge thank you to our highly skilled and nurturing 

EYFS staff team, who are working hard to make the children’s first big step into primary 
school fun, enjoyable and packed full of new experiences and learning.   

https://edenbridge.kent.sch.uk/policies-and-documents/
https://www.instagram.com/edenbridgetpa/p/DOJBU7OjDag/


CONGRATULATIONS & WELL DONE!

Our stars this week are: 

Sophie Arthur

Rider Grayson

Sammy-Jo Phoebe

Taylan Logan 

Annabelle Ajreen

Damien James


